
TECHNOLOGY COMMITTEE 
 
MEETING DATE:  Monday, October 5, 2009 
 
MEETING TIME:  5:00 – 6:00 pm 
 
MEETING PLACE:  Deerfield District Conference Room 
 
PRESENT:  Jeff Winkler, Jim Haak, Doug Cwik, Amie 
Martin, Nathan Hruby, Ryan Petersen, Vicki Borger, Barb 
Callahan 
 

1. Staff Policy Update, Internet Blocking:  The Administration is 
recommending a modification to the Staff Internet Usage Policy 
that restricts the “Staff Computers” to Staff only.  This will allow 
fewer restrictions on the internet search capabilities for staff 
members.  The District’s goal is to be able to add an additional 
computer to each classroom of the Elementary School which 
would improve the availability of computers to students while 
they are in the classroom.  The computer availability is not an 
issue at the Middle/High School since students have access to 
computer labs and the IMC computers throughout certain times 
of the day.  Our Administration is currently working on the 
financial details of the computer purchases and will present a 
summary when all the information has been gathered.   

 
2. Other policies for committee to address:  All required 

policies have been completed and included in the Technology 
Plan that has been approved.   

 
3. Topics for Future Meetings:    Mentioned several technology 

ideas that could be presented by Ryan Petersen, Aime Martin, 
Steve Fietz and Gerry Wichlacz.  Aime Martin will present how 
she uses the Classroom Calendar and the Smartboard at the 
next meeting. 

 
The next meeting is scheduled for Monday, November 9th,  
5:00 – 6:30pm at the Deerfield Elementary – Room 237 


